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Empty Bowls? ?caring and sharing? appreciated by team

	Welcoming Arms wishes to thank Cathy, Cindy, Jacqui and all members of the Pine Tree Potters' Guild for selecting our charitable

organization as one of the recipients of the funds raised at the fifth annual Empty Bowls event held on December 4, 2014.

Welcoming Arms is a registered charity in partnership with six churches serving those in need in Aurora, by offering a place of

friendship and hope where all are treated with dignity.

Empty Bowls is truly an enjoyable event for guests and volunteers. Thank you for inviting us to participate in the setting up, the

lunch and the dinner.

On behalf of those we serve in the community of Aurora, we thank you for your interest and support of Welcoming Arms.  Your

caring and sharing are appreciated.

The Welcoming Arms Team

Aurora
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